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From:

Sent:
To:

Subject:

August Mezzetta <augustmezzetta@yahoo.com>
Tuesday, January 19, 2010 5:20 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex

Sir/Madam,
Haven’t you so called "regulators " done enough damage to the trading community? I don’t need a
salaried bureaucrat to tell me how much risk I can assume. Stay out of my private affair and spend more
time going after the real culprits; i.e. the Jamie Dimon’s, Blankensteins, Kelly"s etc.. lfyou want to talk
about it you can reach me at 9414886947 or mail me at 640 Dixon Road, Venice, F1 34292. I’m fed up
with all your rules and regulations and will not take it anymore. Respectfully submitted, August
Mezzetta.


